
SCIL/SEC/2024 
28th May, 2024 

To,
BSE Limited, 
Listing Department,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 

The National Stock Exchange of 
India Listing Department,  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra Kurla Complex  
Bandra East,  
Mumbai - 400 051 

Sub: Audio Recording of Earnings Call held on 28th May, 2024 

Dear Sirs, 

This has reference to our letter intimating about the earnings call with Investors to 
discuss financial performance of the Company for the quarter and year ended 31st

March, 2024. 

In this regard, we wish to inform you that the earnings call was held on 28th May, 2024 
and the audio recording of the said earnings call is uploaded on the Company’s 
website: https://sumichem.co.in/investors-relations.php#Announcements.  

Kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully,  
For Sumitomo Chemical India Limited 

Deepika Trivedi 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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